
                                                  

As we approach the 15th anniversary of the magnet program next year, it is time to reflect upon our 

legacy. As part of my Magnet Senior Research Project, I have partnered with our parent group, 

FERM (the Magnet program’s 501(c)(3) Not-for-Profit organization), in an effort to expand our 

community and alumni outreach.  The Legacy Brick project is a perfect opportunity for individuals,  

groups or organizations to leave an everlasting mark at South Plantation High School. 

Commemorative bricks make great birthday, holiday or graduation gifts, to be used for honoring a 

family member, teacher, classmate, business, or even paying tribute to a loved one who has passed 

away. The proceeds from this project will benefit the upkeep of our school grounds, expansion of 

our recycling awareness program and the purchase of benches and tables to create an outdoor 

learning environment for Magnet students. 

Your tax-deductible brick purchase enables you to become a lasting part of South Plantation High 

School history, while contributing to the academic growth and improvement of our student 

community for years to come.  

If you have questions regarding the commemorative bricks you may reach us in the following ways:  

Email: sphsbrick@gmail.com  
Facebook: “SPHS Brick Legacy Project” or “Fans of the Everglades Restoration Magnet” 
Magnet website: sphsmagnet.com  

Sincerely,  

Sydney Drummings 

Sydney Drummings  
South Plantation High School Magnet Class of 2016 

Donations are tax-deductible as permitted under the law. Donor letter provided upon request.

Buy a Brick. Leave a Legacy 
Everglades Restoration and Environmental Science Magnet 

at South Plantation High School 
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